
 

11th March 2021 

To: Parents of Pupils in Junior School 

Dear Parents, 

  

Comic Relief – Friday 19th March 

Comic Relief is an annual charity event which raises money to help improve the lives of disadvantaged 
children and young people around the UK. In recognition of this event, on Friday 19th March, we are 
inviting all children to come to school dressed in red and to bring in £1 to dress up. 

Children in Years 1 - 6 are also completing a sponsored run/walk on the day. The children, accompanied 
by their teachers and in their bubbles, will be running or walking to the top of Elm Avenue and round the 
reservoir. As a Junior School, we hope to reach a minimum total distance of 60 miles. A sponsorship form 
will be sent home with your child to fill out. This will need to be returned to school on Friday 19th March 
along with any money raised; please send this in a sealed envelope with their name and class on the 
front. 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate in speaking to myself or your child’s class teacher. 
In the meantime, please complete and return the permission slip below. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss A Cooper 
Year 3 Teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________   Class:________________ 

I give consent for my child to take part in the sponsored run/walk for Comic Relief on Friday 19th March 2021. I 

acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level 

of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  

I believe my child is medically fit to undertake this activity. 

 

Signed: ______________________________________   Date: ________________ 

Please return to Class Teacher by Wednesday 17th March 2021 
 


